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Poem Unlimited David Kerler 2019-09-23 Questions of genres as well as their
possible definitions, taxonomies, and functions have been discussed since
antiquity. Even though categories of genre today are far from being fixed, they
have for decades been upheld without question. The goal of this volume is to
problematize traditional definitions of poetic genres and to situate them in a
broader socio-cultural, historical, and theoretical context. The contributions
encompass numerous methodological approaches (including hermeneutics,
poststructuralism, reception theory, cultural studies, gender studies), periods
(Romanticism, Modernism, Postmodernism), genres (elegy, sonnet, visual poetry,
performance poetry, hip hop) as well as languages and national literatures. From
this interdisciplinary and multi-methodological perspective, genres, periods,
languages, and literatures are put into fruitful dialogue, new perspectives are
discovered, and suggestions for further research are provided.
Women’s Narratives of the Early Americas and the Formation of Empire Mary McAleer
Balkun 2016-04-08 The essays in this collection examine the connections between
the forces of empire and women's lives in the early Americas, in particular the
ways their narratives contributed to empire formation. Focusing on the female body
as a site of contestation, the essays describe acts of bravery, subversion, and
survival expressed in a variety of genres, including the saga, letter, diary,
captivity narrative, travel narrative, verse, sentimental novel, and
autobiography. The volume also speaks to a range of female experience, across the
Americas and across time, from the Viking exploration to early nineteenth-century
United States, challenging scholars to reflect on the implications of early
American literature even to the present day.
Dentists Mary Meinking 2020-08 Open wide! Dentists care for people's teeth. Give
readers the inside scoop on what it's like to be a dentist. Readers will learn
what dentists do, the tools they use, and how people get this exciting job.
The Burnout Gamble Hamza Khan 2017-08-08 BURN BRIGHT, NOT OUT. Stress has been
called the "Health Epidemic of the 21st Century" by the World Health Organization.
It is estimated to cost North American businesses more than $320 billion a year,
and studies show we are working longer and harder than ever before, leaving very
little time for much else. With everything competing for your time, energy, and
attention, stress is unavoidable. But how do you manage stress without sacrificing
the things you want to achieve in life and work? The Burnout Gamble is full of
stories, tools and strategies to teach you how to conquer stress, beat burnout,
and stay motivated. THIS BOOK HELPS YOU: - Recognize the 12 stages of burnout (and
which ones you're going through). - Understand the negative consequences of stress
on yourself and others. - Control your stress and recover from burnout. - Prevent
burnout and achieve more using a simple 6-step solution. - Build resilience. -

Book Was There Andrew Piper 2012-10-12 Andrew Piper grew up liking books and
loving computers. While occasionally burying his nose in books, he was going to
computer camp, programming his Radio Shack TRS-80, and playing Pong. His eventual
love of reading made him a historian of the book and a connoisseur of print, but
as a card-carrying member of the first digital generation—and the father of two
digital natives—he understands that we live in electronic times. Book Was There is
Piper’s surprising and always entertaining essay on reading in an e-reader world.
Much ink has been spilled lamenting or championing the decline of printed books,
but Piper shows that the rich history of reading itself offers unexpected clues to
what lies in store for books, print or digital. From medieval manuscript books to
today’s playable media and interactive urban fictions, Piper explores the manifold
ways that physical media have shaped how we read, while also observing his own
children as they face the struggles and triumphs of learning to read. In doing so,
he uncovers the intimate connections we develop with our reading materials—how we
hold them, look at them, share them, play with them, and even where we read
them—and shows how reading is interwoven with our experiences in life. Piper
reveals that reading’s many identities, past and present, on page and on screen,
are the key to helping us understand the kind of reading we care about and how new
technologies will—and will not—change old habits. Contending that our experience
of reading belies naive generalizations about the future of books, Book Was There
is an elegantly argued and thoroughly up-to-date tribute to the endurance of books
in our ever-evolving digital world.
Practice Makes Perfect: Spanish Vocabulary, Premium Fourth Edition Dorothy
Richmond 2021-06-11 Expand your Spanish vocabulary and sharpen your writing and
speaking skills with the best review and practice workbook for beginning and
advanced-beginning students! Now in its fourth edition, Practice Makes Perfect
Spanish Vocabulary is the go-to review and practice workbook for beginning and
advanced-beginning level learners of Spanish, giving you a solid foundation to
communicate comfortably in Spanish, verbally or in writing. Each chapter of this
comprehensive book focuses on a theme, ranging from family and travel, to school,
work, and the environment, on which you can build your language skills in a
systematic manner. As you lay the foundation for an ever-growing vocabulary,
you’ll consolidate your knowledge with plenty of exercises to gain the confidence
you need to converse with confidence. Boost your mastery of the Spanish language
with Practice Makes Perfect Spanish Vocabulary, Premium Fourth Edition. Features:
Helps you build fluency with themed chapters to grow your skills in a systematic
progression Covers the latest vocabulary in evolving areas, such as technology,
communications and the media Develops your active Spanish vocabulary with more
than 240 engaging exercises New: Audio answer key to 70 exercises to help with
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Learn from the mistakes of real entrepreneurs, executives, and employees just like
yourself. - And much, much more! Imagine a version of yourself that is thriving,
productive, and motivated. The Burnout Gamble will help you become that version of
yourself.
The Herbalist's Bible Julie Bruton-Seal 2014-09-02 A lost classic of Western
herbalism—rediscovered and restored with 200 full-color images. Herbalist to King
Charles I, John Parkinson (1567–1650) was a master apothecary, herbalist, and
gardener. Famous in his own lifetime for his influential books, his magnum opus,
the Theatrum Botanicum, was published in 1640 and ran to 1,766 large pages. The
sheer scope and size was perhaps to prove the book’s downfall, because while it
was much revered—and plagiarized—it was never reprinted and, centuries later, has
attained the status of an extremely rare and valuable book. Parkinson was writing
at a time when Western herbalism was at its zenith, and his skills as a gardener
(from his grounds in Covent Garden) combined perfectly with his passion for
science, observation, and historical scholarship. In the The Herbalist’s Bible,
Julie Bruton-Seal and Matthew Seal have beautifully combined selections from
Parkinson’s book with their own modern commentary on how each plant is used today
to create a truly one-of-a-kind, comprehensive collection of herbal information
old and new. Parkinson’s clear and lively description of a chosen plant’s
“vertues” or healing properties side-by-side with the editors’ notes—including
copious herbal recipes—make this the perfect book for students and practitioners
of herbalism, historians, and gardeners, all of whom will welcome this restoration
of Parkinson’s lost classic.
My Incredible Adventures 2017-03-04 Mary was an ordinary schoolgirl who never
thought about having crazy adventures. One day, she was captured by an alien and
sent to another planet for an experiment, but it was a failure. When the
experiment failed, she was sent back to Earth by a UFO. Then she experienced
another adventure, going back to her past life as a queen who was a fish. Will she
be able to return to her present life? Age Range: 8-10 (Third/Fourth/Fifth grade)
The Color Bind Erica Gabrielle Foldy 2014-02-28 Since the 1960s, the dominant
model for fostering diversity and inclusion in the United States has been the
“color blind” approach, which emphasizes similarity and assimilation and insists
that people should be understood as individuals, not as members of racial or
cultural groups. This approach is especially prevalent in the workplace, where
discussions about race and ethnicity are considered taboo. Yet, as widespread as
“color blindness” has become, many studies show that the practice has damaging
repercussions, including reinforcing the existing racial hierarchy by ignoring the
significance of racism and discrimination. In The Color Bind, workplace experts
Erica Foldy and Tamara Buckley investigate race relations in office settings,
looking at how both color blindness and what they call “color cognizance” have
profound effects on the ways coworkers think and interact with each other. Based
on an intensive two-and-a-half-year study of employees at a child welfare agency,
The Color Bind shows how color cognizance—the practice of recognizing the profound
impact of race and ethnicity on life experiences while affirming the importance of
racial diversity—can help workers move beyond silence on the issue of race toward
more inclusive workplace practices. Drawing from existing psychological and
sociological research that demonstrates the success of color-cognizant approaches
in dyads, workgroups and organizations, Foldy and Buckley analyzed the behavior of
work teams within a child protection agency. The behaviors of three teams in
particular reveal the factors that enable color cognizance to flourish. While two
of the teams largely avoided explicitly discussing race, one group, “Team North,”
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openly talked about race and ethnicity in team meetings. By acknowledging these
differences when discussing how to work with their clients and with each other,
the members of Team North were able to dig into challenges related to race and
culture instead of avoiding them. The key to achieving color cognizance within the
group was twofold: It required both the presence of at least a few members who
were already color cognizant, as well as an environment in which all team members
felt relatively safe and behaved in ways that strengthened learning, including
productively resolving conflict and reflecting on their practice. The Color Bind
provides a useful lens for policy makers, researchers and practitioners pursuing
in a wide variety of goals, from addressing racial disparities in health and
education to creating diverse and inclusive organizations to providing culturally
competent services to clients and customers. By foregrounding open conversations
about race and ethnicity, Foldy and Buckley show that institutions can transcend
the color bind in order to better acknowledge and reflect the diverse populations
they serve.
The Little Tin Soldier Hans Christian Andersen 2003
Honest to Greatness Peter Kozodoy 2020-08-11 In today's hyper-transparent world,
consumers have enormous power to decide which brands are worth their time and
money—so how do you make sure they choose yours? Unfortunately, most leaders and
organizations are stuck following archaic, detrimental business practices.
Meanwhile, savvy consumers and employees across every generation are making their
stance perfectly clear: They are not interested in supporting organizations that
seem inauthentic, soulless, or untrustworthy. In this environment, only the honest
will survive. In Honest to Greatness, serial Inc. 5000 entrepreneur Peter Kozodoy
shows how today's greatest business leaders use honesty—not as a touchy-feely core
value, but as a business strategy that produces game-changing, industry-dominating
success. Through case studies and interviews with leaders at Bridgewater
Associates, Sprint, Quicken Loans, Domino's, The Ritz-Carlton, and more, Kozodoy
presents fresh business concepts that anyone in the workplace can implement in
order to: • Reach, engage, and retain your best customers • Attract and inspire
the best talent in any industry • Create an unbeatable culture of innovation that
dominates your competitors • Earn your team's respect and loyalty • Unlock deep
personal fulfillment by setting the "right" goals Filled with powerful lessons for
current and future leaders, this timely book demonstrates how to use honesty at
both the organizational and individual level to achieve true greatness in business
and in life.
Milton's Poetry Edward W. Tayler 1979
Referentiality and the Films of Woody Allen D. E. Wynter 2018-02-14 Referentiality
and the Films of Woody Allen is a scholarly collection that provides expansive
exploration of the auteur's use of intertexuality, referentiality, and fusion of
media forms. Its scope is framed by Allen's intermedial phase beginning in 1983
with Zelig and his most recent film.
The Durham Book Church of England Book of Common Pra 2021-09-10 This work has been
selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it. This work is in the public domain in the
United States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United States,
you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual or
corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we
concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made
generally available to the public. To ensure a quality reading experience, this
work has been proofread and republished using a format that seamlessly blends the
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original graphical elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface. We appreciate
your support of the preservation process, and thank you for being an important
part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
Report of the Selectmen 1888
Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup 2021-01-01 "Having been born a freeman, and
for more than thirty years enjoyed the blessings of liberty in a free State—and
having at the end of that time been kidnapped and sold into Slavery, where I
remained, until happily rescued in the month of January, 1853, after a bondage of
twelve years—it has been suggested that an account of my life and fortunes would
not be uninteresting to the public." -an excerpt
A Dictionary of Lowland Scotch Charles Mackay 1888
25,001 Best Baby Names Lesley Bolton 2009 Offers tips for selecting a baby's name,
lists of names based on popular themes, and entries that include definitions and
variations.
iBroadway Jessica Hillman-McCord 2017-11-21 This book argues that the digital
revolution has fundamentally altered the way musicals are produced, followed,
admired, marketed, reviewed, researched, taught, and even cast. In the first
hundred years of its existence, commercial musical theatre functioned on one basic
model. However, with the advent of digital and network technologies, every musical
theatre artist and professional has had to adjust to swift and unanticipated
change. Due to the historically commercial nature of the musical theatre form, it
offers a more potent test case to reveal the implications of this digital shift
than other theatrical art forms. Rather than merely reflecting technological
change, musical theatre scholarship and practice is at the forefront of the
conversation about art in the digital age. This book is essential reading for
musical theatre fans and scholars alike.
Warning Miracle
The Films of Woody Allen Sam B. Girgus 2002-11-18 Publisher Description
Defining Your Boundaries Jen Sugermeyer 2020-05-13 How to protect yourself from
the world
The Descendants of Capt. Thomas Carter of "Barford", Lancaster County, Virginia,
1652-1912 Joseph Lyon Miller 1912
Sissy Dreams: From Boyfriend to Girlfriend Paul Zante Receiving a text from Sasha,
my girlfriend, at work was always risky. Especially when she wanted to know if her
girlfriend was horny. A short and sweet (and filthy) story.
Guide to Time Management Michael Dutch 2021-09-21
The Gentle Life James Hain Friswell 1870
Melodious Accord Alice Parker 1991
Use Your Difference to Make a Difference Tayo Rockson 2019-09-04 Become more
culturally competent in an increasingly diverse world Recent years have seen
dramatic changes to several institutions worldwide. Our increasingly
interconnected, digitized, and globalized world presents immense opportunities and
unique challenges. Modern businesses and schools interact with individuals and
organizations from a diverse range of cultural and national backgrounds—increasing
the likelihood for miscommunication, errors in strategy, and unintended
consequences in the process. This has also spilled into our daily lives and the
way we consume information today. Understanding how to navigate these and other
pitfalls requires adaptability, nuanced cross-cultural communication, and
effective conflict resolution. Use Your Difference to Make a Difference provides
readers with a skills-based, actionable plan that transforms differences into
agents of inclusiveness, connection, and mutual understanding. This innovative and
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timely guide illustrates how to leverage differences to move beyond unconscious
biases, manage a culturally-diverse workplace, create an environment for more
tolerant schooling environments, more trusted media, communicate across borders,
find and retain diverse talent, and bridge the gap between working locally and
expanding globally. Expert guidance on a comprehensive range of topics—teamwork,
leadership styles, information sharing, delegation, supervision, giving and
receiving feedback, coaching and motivation, recruiting, managing suppliers and
customers, and more—helps you manage the essential aspects of international
relationships and cultural awareness. This valuable resource contains the
indispensable knowledge required to: Develop self-awareness needed to be a crosscultural communicator Develop content, messaging techniques, marketing plans, and
business strategies that translate across cultural borders Help your employees to
better understand and collaborate with clients and colleagues from different
backgrounds Help teachers build safe environments for students to be themselves
Strengthen cross-cultural competencies in yourself, your team, and your entire
organization Understand the cultural, economic, and political factors surrounding
our world Use Your Difference to Make a Difference is a must-have resource for any
educator, parent, leader, manager, or team member of an organization that
interacts with co-workers and customers from diverse cultural backgrounds.
The Poetical Works of Samuel Taylor Coleridge Samuel Taylor Coleridge 1857
Amnesty International Report 2008 Amnesty International 2008 This annual report
documents human rights abuses by governments and armed opposition groups in 150
countries across the world. It provides an invaluable reference guide to
international human rights developments.
I Will Survive Gloria Gaynor 2014-03-11 I Will Survive is the story of Gloria
Gaynor, America's "Queen of Disco." It is the story of riches and fame, despair,
and finally salvation. Her meteoric rise to stardom in the mid-1970s was nothing
short of phenomenal, and hits poured forth that pushed her to the top of the
charts, including "Honey Bee," "I Got You Under My Skin," "Never Can Say Goodbye,"
and the song that has immortalized her, "I Will Survive," which became a #1
international gold seller. With that song, Gloria heralded the international rise
of disco that became synonymous with a way of life in the fast lane - the sweaty
bodies at Studio 54, the lines of cocaine, the indescribable feeling that you
could always be at the top of your game and never come down. But down she came
after her early stardom, and problems followed in the wake, including the death of
her mother, whose love had anchored the young singer, as well as constant battles
with weight, drugs, and alcohol. While her fans always imagined her to be rich,
her personal finances collapsed due to poor management; and while many envied her,
she felt completely empty inside. In the early 1980s, sustained by her marriage to
music publisher Linwood Simon, Gloria took three years off and reflected upon her
life. She visited churches and revisited her mother's old Bible. Discovering the
world of gospel, she made a commitment to Christ that sustains her to this day.
Passion for Life Joan Collins 2013 Having lived many lives when most of us only
live one, the stories of Joan Collins' adventures on film sets around the world,
the friendships she made, the triumphs and the near disasters could fill many
books. Encounters with Princess Diana, Arnold Schwarzenegger, and the romantic
story of her courtship and marriage to Percy Gibson are among the new stories Joan
shares, in this latest instalment of her witty, wise and revelatory memoirs.
Following on from where Second Act left off, the screen icon reveals details of
her life with her fifth (and final) husband Percy, her travels around the world,
fun with family and friends, and shares more revealing anecdotes about the
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fascinating people she has met during her life. A Passion for Life is - quite
literally - an expression of the joie de vivre which Joan exudes. Filled with
fabulous never-before-seen images of her life, from childhood to recent holiday
snaps with Percy and her children, this is the ultimate illustrated guide to the
life of a British icon.
A New English-Hindustani Dictionary S. W. Fallon 1883
Body Language and Emotion of Dogs Myrna Milani 2011-10-11 A practical guide to the
physical and behavioral displays owners and dogs exchange and how to use them to
create a lasting bond.
Small Business Hacks Barry Moltz 2017-10-21 Running a small business is hard and
confusing. Most entrepreneurs start a company to solve a problem and just want to
focus on doing only that. Unfortunately, starting a business gets in the way and
everything that comes along with it. Like: �Marketing �Sales �Customer Service
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�Employees, Freelancers and Vendors �Money and Finance This book solves that
problem. It is a simple guide for anyone in a small business to be able to
accomplish one of these tasks in five steps or less. No more angst over the issue
or searching for the solution on the web. These 100 small business hacks are your
shortcut to success. We assemble these after our combine 50 years in business both
as small business owners ourselves and as journalists interviewing thought leaders
about their path to prosperity. It has never been easier to start a business, but
with so much competition moving at the speed of the internet, it has also never
been so easy to fail. This does not have to be you. This book is not meant to be
read from beginning to end. Jump to the problem that you need to solve and get
started. Keep this guide nearby on your desk, your tablet, smart phone or under
your pillow. It will allow you to quickly bust through most problems you will
encounter and leave more time to do what you love at your company.
The Foster Grandparent Program 1970
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